
 

 

 

 

6th December 2023 

 

 

 

Declaration concerning EU chemical regulation for 

'Registration, Evaluation and Authorisation of Chemicals' 

– 

REACH 

 

 

We hereby confirm that all chemicals and preparations, which are needed for production at KATZ 
GmbH & Co. KG, have been pre-registered or registered by our suppliers. 
 
Our Wood Pulp Board products are articles. They are neither chemicals nor preparations and 
therefore not obliged to be registered under the REACH directive (EC) No 1907/2006. 
 
Information requirements under article 33 towards customers apply only, if the SVHC-
substance content of an article is more than 0.1 mass percent. Based on our current 
knowledge, it can be stated with a reasonable degree of certainty that our products do not  
contain more than 0.1 mass percent of the SVHC-substances (Substances of Very High  
Concern) according to the updated list from 14thJune 2023. 
 
 
 
KATZ GmbH & Co.KG 
 
 
 
Jürgen Schulz 
CEO 

 
 
 


